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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF RFP

DATE: January 29, 2018
RFP#: 2017-05

TITLE: Building Information and Asset Management System

In accordance with Local Contract Review Board Rule C-047-0660 and ORS 2793.100 Clackamas

County ("County") intends to cancel the above named RFP #2017-05 issued on March 9, 2017.

The County is cancelling this RFP due to unforeseen circumstances that have resulted in a budgetary
impact to the Scope of Work associated with this Request for Proposals ("RFP"). The County anticipates
that it will issue a new RFP with a modified scope and system requirements that are inline solely with the
needs of our Facilities Division.

Clackamas County appreciates the time and effort by proposers to prepare for this solicitation and looks
forward to receiving proposals after we have reposted the revised RFP. Please contact Patricia Bride at
(503) 742-5447 if you have any questions.

Patricia Bride

Contract and Procurement Analyst, Senior
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